Keep Mandeville Beautiful Anti-Litter Art Contest

Students in grades K-3" in Mandeville are encouraged to create a poster with an anti-litter message.
Creativity, attractiveness, and effectiveness of the message is important.

Use 8 £ X 11 inch paper or poster cut to that size.

Crayons, markers, paint, or pencil colors are acceptable.

DUE DATE: Students must submit artwork to their school by February 14th. A school
judge will select the top 4 in each grade level (16 total) and submit them to KMB by February 21%", City level judging
to be held on February 25th. Winners will be notified through their school on February 28™.

AWARDS: KMB will issue certificates to all the school level winners. Winners at the city level will receive
a trophy presented by the Mayor and City Council at the March 24™ city council meeting. In addition, KMB
will select some artwork to appear in a 2012 KMB calendar. The calendar will be sold as a fundraiser for
the organization. KMB has sole discretion as to which pieces will appear in the calendar.

e Note to schools: Your school’'s winning entries (16 total) are due to Keep Mandeville Beautiful (1100
Mandeville High Bivd.) for city-wide judging on February 21%'. Be sure the entry form is attached to
the back of art work.

e Questions? Call or contact Julie Ranzino 626-3748 (jranz7@yahoo.com) or Keep Mandeville Beautiful
Office, Susan Russell 624-3165 or kmb@cityofmandeville.com.

Entry form: Please glue or tape to back of entry. This is mandatory in order to be
entered into judging. PLEASE PRINT

Name of student

School Age Home Phone

Teacher

Email

Address

Parent Signature

Submitted artwork becomes property of KMB and may be reproduced by KMB.




